Prineville City Council Meeting; June 24, 2008
Informational Item

Topic: 2008 Spring Overlay Change Order
Department: Transportation Staff: Scott Smith

Overview:
The Transportation Division of Public Works would like to inform the Council of a Change
Order issued for the 2008 Spring Asphalt Overlay Project.

As communicated to you during the May 13 2008 council meeting, the bid awarded to High
Desert Aggregate and Paving for the 2008 Spring Overlay Project was $20,000.00 under our
estimate and budget. The contract allows for overages at a unit price as part of the bid to give the
City opportunity to expand the scope of project within budget at a fixed unit price.

Staff had budgeted an expenditure of $100,000.00 for this project. With the bid being awarded
at a lower price per ton then the previous 2007 Fall Overlay Project, staff felt it was in the best
interest of the City to issue a Change Order to allow expending the entire budgeted amount. The
Change Order issued to High Desert Paving was in the amount of $20,000.00.

This Change Order allowed staff to extend the paving on NE Laughlin Rd. an extra 1000 feet in
length. The 2008 Spring Overlay Project was completed on schedule the evening of June 13,
2008.

Thank You
Scott Smith
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